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John R. Ewell was quoted in the article “NJ Gov. Signs Bill To Allow 'Bad Faith' Insurance Suits” by

Law360. The article discusses the recent approved bill allowing Garden State motorists to sue their

insurance companies over unreasonably late or denied coverage benefits.

In the article, John says, “New Jersey already has well-established bad faith jurisprudence. This law

departs from that standard and creates uncertainty in the law.”

To read the full article, click here.
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